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On Seesaw this week…

Let’s celebrate!

Shining Stars! 

The children have had a great time in our birthday 
party role play area this week! Thank you so much 
for all the wonderful donations of birthday banners, 
hats, table cloths, plates, cups, banners and party 
bags! They have all really helped to enhance the 
provision! It has been lovely to hear the children 
sharing their birthday experiences, singing happy 
birthday to each other and coordinating various 
party games. The TonieBox has come in very handy 
this week for playing musical statues and musical 
bumps! 

Abracadabra!
Next week we begin our ‘Abracadabra’ topic! On 
Wednesday 20th November we will be having our 
Abracadabra Day.  Children are invited to come 
into school on this day dressed as a magical 
character e.g wizard, witch, fairy, dragon, unicorn 
etc. On this day we will take part in lots of fun 

activities including a special magic show from 
Taz the Magician! 

Forest School
We are now taking part in weekly Forest School sessions in 
our Key Worker groups. This week the children enjoyed 
collecting autumn leaves and threading them onto a 
skewer to make leaf creatures! They manipulated clay to 
create a head and tail. Please ensure that your child has a 
pair of wellies in school - clear name labels please!  

As always, we would love you to share photographs of what the 
children have been up to at the weekend. We can not express 
enough how useful these are at helping the children to have the 
confidence to speak in front of their peers. 


